City of Lexington Electoral Board

Minutes

September 11, 2018

A meeting of the City of Lexington Electoral Board was held on September 11, 2018 in the office of the General Registrar at Lexington City Hall. Present: Robert Hopkins, Chair; Vicki Turner, Vice Chair; Dorothy Blackwell, Secretary; Jan Yowell, Registrar and Gene Zitver, Lexington Democratic Committee Chair.

The purpose of the meeting was to test the voting equipment for the November 6th General Election. The equipment was found to be in perfect working order.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned.

Respectfully,

Dorothy S. Blackwell, Secretary

Robert N. Hopkins, Chair

XN. Sopl

Vicki C. Turner, Vice Chair